
 

REQUEST FOR SOFT COPIES OF MFBs’ JANUARY TO MAY, 2010 MONTHLY 
RETURNS 
 
We refer to our recent letter to you dated June 3, 2010 in respect of the 
above subject. 
 
We have been receiving complaints from some microfinance banks 
(MFBs) about their difficulties in downloading the new returns master file 
from our website, which you are to use to forward soft copies of your 
monthly returns from January to May 2010 to the e-mail address ofid-
mfb@cbn.gov.ng 
 
Furthermore, most MFBs are still forwarding their returns using the old 
format which have been discontinued. 
 
Consequently, you are required to download the revised returns master 
file via the link:  
 

Click here to download template 
 
Please use this downloaded excel file to resend all your returns from 
January to May 2010. (Note that this information is for all MFBs irrespective 
of earlier submission using the revised excel master file). 

You are required to henceforth continue to forward the soft copies of your 
monthly returns as and when due to the Central Bank of Nigeria in 
addition to the hard copy. 

Signed. 

 

O. A. Fabamwo 
Ag. Director, Other Financial Institutions Supervision Department 
 

http://www.cbn.gov.ng/Out/2010/pressrelease/gov/MFBXXXXXmMMYYYY.xls

